
Fifth	Avenue	Hotel,	
Madison	Square,	New	York	

room	71.																																																																																																											May	31st/97	
	
My	dear	friend,	
	 	 	 We	arrived	Thursday	evening	here	from	Washington,	where	
we	rested	a	week,	as	Mr	C_	and	myself	were	completely	worn	out,	but	thro	Gods	love	
and	care	we	had	a	safe	prompt	trip.	I	cannot	say	how	long	we	will	be	here,	and	Mr	C.	
and	I	will	be	most	happy	to	see	your	self	and	dear	hus’d	when	you	can	call,	with	Mr	
C’s	greetings	and	hoping	you	are	both	well,	with	much	love	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 as	ever	Jo.	L	Newcomb.	
	
	
Hotel	stationery	envelope	dated	May	30	2:30	PM’97.	
Addressed	to:	
Mrs	R.	F.	Putnam,		
541	Third	Street,	
				Brooklyn,		

New	York.	
	


